
Deerwood Township 

Special Meeting-Township Maintained Gravel Roads 

Road Dust Control Discussion   

Deerwood Town Hall 

March 24, 2025 

7:00pm 

 

 

Board of Supervisors      Clerk – Carol Pundt 

Scott Brix - Supervisor     Treasurer – Amy Donavan 

Josh Thompson – Vice Chairman    Road Overseer – Steve Reilly 

David Gray – Chairman 

 

 

Present: Scott Brix, David Gray, Josh Thompson, Carol Jensen, Amy Donovan, Steve Reilly 

Absent: Carol Pundt 

 

David Gray called the meeting to order at 7:00pm with the Pledge of Allegiance.  A motion was made 

by David Gray and seconded by Josh Thompson to approve the agenda. 

 

The Board reviewed the two quotes regarding the application of road dust control stabilizer on the 

Township maintained roads.  Knife River’s quote was for a calcium chloride application at a cost of 

$73,216.00.  Corbin Excavating’s quote was for a magnesium application at a cost of $49,574.20e.  

A motion was made by Josh Thompson and seconded by David Gray to award the quote to Corbin 

Excavating as long as they can do the application by Memorial Day or soon after.  All voted in favor 

of the motion.  Motion passed unanimously. 

 

A motion was made by David Gray and seconded by Josh Thompson to adjourn the meeting at 

7:30pm. 

 

 

_____________________ _______________________ _____________________ 

 


